
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

NOTICE TO STUDENTS 

 
 
A last Opportunity is provided to those of the students who have not yet paid their 
dues towards fees for the academic year 2020-21. The pending amount may be 
credited through Online College portal on 10th or 11th May, 2021.  
 
 

Note:  

No requests for a further extension will be entertained in this regard. Admission of 
such students who fail to comply with above specified dates will stand cancelled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
4th May, 2021                     Dr. Shaila R. Ghanti 

                  Offg. Principal 


